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Governor extends best wishes for Drub-Chod-Chenmo festival of the Monpas

Itanagar, November 3: Arunachal Pradesh Governor Gen JJ Singh has extended his best wishes
to all the people of Arunachal Pradesh on the auspicious occasion of the annual Drub-Chod-
Chenmo festival of the Monpas, popularly known as ‘Torgya’. In his festival message, Gen
Singh expressed his hope that the festival will continue to showcase the rich religious traditions
of the community and also propagate age-old customs and practices.

May the festivity usher in peace, prosperity and communal harmony amongst all the
communities of Arunachal Pradesh, Governor wished, reports PRO to Governor

Sd/- Ome Tayeng, PRO



